
 
 
W2D2 Memo 2         20 October 2023 

 
Hello W2D2 participating teachers, 
 
If you are getting this by direct email then this Memo can be taken as a confirmation of your 
registration. Also, our registered moderators are in Cc – hello and thank you to them!  
 
Let's go right to the latest information: 

• We are only 20 days from the big day! 
• If you are new to W2D2, you might want to take a look at our previous Memos (0 and 1) on the 

W2D2 website near the bottom of the Home page under “Messages for group leaders…”. 
• The Videoconferences page will be available on the W2D2 website in about two weeks or maybe 

a little sooner. Stay tuned. 
• In the meantime, if you are interested in how videoconferences go and what is in them, take a 

look at the Videoconference Plan below. 
• As you know, our main videoconference client for W2D2 is Zoom. If you cannot use Zoom, 

please let us know. We’ll work something out. 
• We currently have 36 separate registrations for World Wide Data Day.  
• The next Memo is scheduled for Friday 27 October. 

 
All the best, 
 
Shane and Ken 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

https://quarknet.org/content/world-wide-data-day

